

Twyford's Future – Make Sure Your Voice is Heard – Public Meeting for Residents of Twyford – 23rd May 2018 – Loddon Hall

Twyford Parish Council is sponsoring a Neighbourhood Plan which will outline a resident's led vision of what Twyford should look like in the future. This will be a wide ranging survey to provide a plan for all aspects of village life including housing, transport, health, well being, environment, social and employment.

This is especially important right now as the Wokingham Local Plan Update is being developed. This will set the scene for development in the Borough all the way to 2036 and it's vital that we have a proper say in this. An effective way of ensuring that we do this is through a Neighbourhood Plan which will allow us to describe what we want and what we feel the future of the village looks like. If accepted by the village it will form part of local statutory planning regulations and give us greater control of development in the village.

But to do this we need the commitment of residents and other members of the local community to come together to produce the plan. As it will be a statutory instrument to guide and direct planning authorities it needs to be put together with care and will be put to the test of voters in Twyford Parish through a referendum next year.

We will need people to help manage, plan, collect evidence, publicise events and produce the plan. If you are interested and would like to contribute, in any way large or small, or are just interested in what we are proposing please come along to Loddon Hall at 7:30pm on Wednesday the 23rd May when we will outline our plans, seek your advice, and kick-off the next phase of the project.